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K & M Park
Gardiners Road
BENDEMEER NSW 2355
 
 
15 July 2024
 
 
Re: Submission against the Hills of Gold Wind project – SD9679
 
We vehemently object to the Hills of Gold Wind project.
The Hills of Gold are a beautiful, pristine environment that will be devastated
by the installation of massive steel and concrete turbines. These monsters
have a short shelf life, massive footprint and will be obsolete before they are
even installed and operational.
The Hills of Gold is a tourist destination due to the beauty of the area – turning
this into an industrial landscape will end that.
Increasing the amount of turbines to placate a foreign owned company is
shocking and goes to show that community concerns are readily dismissed for
monetary gain.
Do not approve this project, put the concerns of the community first along
with the environment.
 
Yours faithfully
Ken & Michelle Park
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